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2024 YEAR 6 POLO SHIRTS
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

Year 5 students were invited to submit a design for their Year 6 polo shirts. Dakota 

Forstpointner’s design was selected by her peers as the design that captured our school’s 

culture. Dakota’s creation will be featured on next year’s shirt. The shirts will feature all  

students’ names within the unique design. 

 

The cost of the shirt is $35 and all orders and payments must be received by Monday 

6th November 2023.  Please note that orders cannot be placed after this date.    

 

Students will have had an opportunity to try shirts on and teachers have noted the size 

requirements. 

 

PLEASE MAKE ALL PAYMENTS ONLINE through the school website and return the slip below 

to your classroom teacher.  NO cash payments. 

 

 

Regards 

 

 

Leah Ingram Sharlene Percival 

Year 5 Teacher Principal 

 

 

2024 YEAR 6 POLO SHIRTS – Order Form 

Full payment must be received by 6th November 2023 

 

 

I would like to order                      shirt/s for my child     

 

in class  

 

 

I understand that the size chosen/ordered may not be exchanged under any 

circumstance. 

 

Signed: _ Date:    

(Parent/Caregiver) 

 

  Please use any Fee in Advance. 

I have paid $ online.  Receipt #                 Date of payment 

http://www.tuggerah-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/



